
October 14th 2012 will be the final Ottawa Dancers’ Bazaar presented 
by TAV Creations and Halyma's Belly Dance.

Well, that pretty much says it, but to elaborate…

I have been organizing the Ottawa Dancers' Bazaar, in one way 
or another, since June of  1999 and have had a great time seeing 
it grow, ebb and flow and meeting amazing people along the 
way.  And now, after much thought and soul searching, I will be 
retiring as organizing maven for this event.

I want to thank you all for your amazing support, as returning 
vendors, supportive patrons, volunteers and community members 
who have been there throughout the years.  It has been a pleasure 
working with you all, and I plan to continue being a supportive 
member of  Ottawa's Belly dance etc community by encouraging 
others in their endeavours, promoting through the Dancers' News and 
patronizing your events as best I can.

At this time, I do not know if  anyone else 
will take on the torch of  the Dancers' Bazaar and choose to run 
a similar event, or perhaps this opening will be filled with some 
new exciting ventures that will also offer the chance to vendors/ 
exhibitors to showcase their wares.

If  anyone does choose to step up and take over the concept, I will 
be sure to pass along their contact info to you as vendors.  Again, I thank you for your 
continued support and attendance for the past Bazaar's and hope to see the October 14th 
event go out with a bang!  

	 Yours in gratitude and appreciation for years are great memories,
	 	 	 	 	 Tracey { Halyma} 

PS. For those who are participating in this fall's Bazaar, please 
know that I will be putting every feasible effort into promotion 
and spreading the word to make it as big and fun as possible, as 
I say, I want to go out with a bang!  And hope you also 
promote, encourage and cajole your people into joining us too!


